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General Membership Meeting is 
scheduled for Monday May 7th at 7 
p.m. at 1384 Rustlewood Court. 
Please bring a chair.  
 
This is your invite to the general 
membership meeting -- especially if 
you have suggestions for changes to 
DHOA. If you think you’d like to 
serve on the Board, now is the time 
to say so. We need to elect new 
officers, and it’s time for some really 
NEW ones! 
 
Spring Yard Sale has been set for 
Saturday April 28 from 9 a.m. to 2 
p.m. We put up the signs; you put 
out your stuff. We hope it’ll be good 
weather to walk around and shop. 
 

Volunteers and Officers Needed 
The DHOA has had a long run with a 
lot of the same officers coming back 
for repeat terms. If you had specific 
suggestions or complaints on your 
survey, we’d very much like you to 
run for HOA office! We need new 
ideas and feedback. You can ease in 
as a Board Member while you learn 
about the community. Call any 
Officer if you want more info. 
 

Check your front 
Our covenants require that everyone 
store their trash cans out of sight of 

the road. Please don’t leave them in 
front or out to the side – find a bush 
to put them behind, or store them in 
the garage or behind your house. 
The neighborhood will look better for 
it, and that can only help our 
property values. 
 

Gwinnett outdoor burning 
Burning of yard waste is allowed 
during some days of the week until 
April 30, with specific restrictions 
(Mon-Sat daylight hours only, under 
close supervision, at least 50 ft. from 
structures, small fires only, and not 
on windy days, wet days, and other 
special situations). Check before you 
light up to be sure it’s a burn day, at 
www.gwinnettfiremarshal.com. To 
report unlawful burning, call 
678.518.4980, or dial 911. 
 
Crime Watch 
There have been several burglaries 
near the neighborhood since our 
November report, one actually on 
Timber Glen and another on 
Wheatley. Please check your 
security systems, get to know your 
neighbors (especially those who are 
at home during the day), and watch 
out for each other.  
 
If you’d like to track reported crimes, 
visit crimemapping.com and choose 

http://www.gwinnettfiremarshal.com/


our county, then click “Receive crime 
alerts” on the top bar of the page.  
They’ll email you 2 or 3 times a week 
as crimes are reported in the vicinity 
you choose. 
 
Gwinnett County and other Info 
http://www.cityoflilburn.com/ 
http://www.gwinnettcounty.com/ 
 
 
 

 

Your Gwinnett Commissioner 
Visit commissioner Beaudreau's web site 
and subscribe to his free newsletter at: 
www.mikebeaudreau.com 
 

Newsletter Announcements 
If you have anything you'd like to see in 
the newsletter, please email Patricia 
Yeargin at yeargin2000 AT yahoo.com -- 
or you can call her at 770.923.2823. 
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